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Dean Williams <deanwill@roadrunner.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:11 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed leverage

I am opposed to lowering the leverage ratio to 10:1 from the current 100:1 for the US forex accounts. If this
change is enacted by the commission it would force me to look at foreign brokerages to retain the features I
currently use at my us broker.
Thank you for listening
Ron Williams


